
Town Council  
Town of Palm Beach  
360 S. County Rd. Palm 
Beach FL 33480  

June16,2020
  

Subject: July 15,2020 Zoning Hearing Case Number Z-20-00262  

We, the listed individuals below, are shareholders in the Edgewater House 
cooperative, which is located directly across South Ocean Blvd from the 
Ambassador Hotel. We are writing in support of the Ambassador Hotel’s 
proposed enhancement of their facility as outlined in the zoning application sent 
to the Palm Beach Town Council on May 15, 2020.  

The Ambassador Hotel’s proposal will create a deluxe facility, which will 
significantly enhance the aesthetics of the area and will have a beneficial 
effect upon the value of the neighboring buildings. In addition, we feel that the 
“New Ambassador” will offer many amenities to the residents of this area of 
South Ocean Blvd.  

We, therefore, request the Town Council support the 
application.  

Respectfull,  

Past and Present Presidents  

Philip Harber- Barry Ross  
Kim Johnston-Helen Chambers 

Kathy Will-Ronda Harber-Nancy Stone 
 

Past and Present Board Members & Members 

Garry Vonk- Barbara Perlman Scott 
Gerhartz-Thomas Galvin                     

Phyllis Weisenfeld - Jim Quinn           
Joan Mc Manus-Ronda Gerhartz   
Patricia Flynn -Judith Jannuzzelli  

Heather Jaboor-John Hull                
Joseph Giordano-Doris Conti          

Sharon Hull-Brian Kane                   
Grace Lee- Dawn Quinn 

 


